
 
 

Internal Job Posting 
Anticipated Vacancy Announcement 

Senior Account Clerk Typist 1.0 FTE 

June 15, 2022 

 
 

There is an anticipated vacancy for Senior Account Clerk Typist in the Special 
Education Department.  

This is a competitive, Civil Service position. Current BOCES salary/wage, BOCES 
service, and prior experience may be considered.  

Please submit a letter of interest to Susan Lynch, Director of Special Education by 
the close of business Friday, June 24th to be considered for this position. 


